
Learning, Caring and Growing Together in Faith. 
 

St Andrew’s C of E Infant School 

 

‘God is my strength, in whom I trust.’ Psalm 18 
 

Who is responsible for looking after wildlife? – January 2025 

During a Picture News Worship session, the children were asked about who is responsible for 

looking after wildlife. They learnt that birds can find it difficult to find food during the winter 

months and the children said they wanted to do something to help. In Reception, the children 

put bird food around our school grounds. Then they watched and recorded which birds they 

saw. In Year 1 the children were also concerned about our wildlife so they decided to be part 

of the Big Schools’ Birdwatch this year to help raise awareness of the importance of our 

wildlife.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


